Kenai Peninsula Borough
Community & Fiscal Projects

MEMORANDUM

TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President
Members of the Kenai Peninsula Assembly

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayoroﬁgé

Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Direc’ro@-'\/
FROM: Brenda Ahlberg, Community & Fiscal %ds Manager
DATE: 01/15/21
RE: 20CAR Summary Reports as of 01/11/21 — UPDATED INFORMATION

This memo updates information provided in the Mayor's Report for January 19,
2021.

CARO1 GRANTS TO SMALL BUSINESSES (Ahlberg, Harbaugh and Team) is
corrected as follows:

The CARO1 and CARI19 grants to small businesses and nonprofits included 17
grants approved for nonprofits and [6+H 627 grants approved for small
businesses and commercial fisheries.

COMMERCIAL FISHERS = 129 Grantees

NONPROFIT STATUS = 17 Grantees

SMALL BUSINESSES = 498 Grantees

TOTAL GRANTEES = 644

Note: The number of commercial fishers (129 arantees) is based upon applicants
that submitted verified fishing permits. Applicants could apply either with a
business license OR a fishing permit(s); therefore, some small businesses may be
from the commercial fishing industry, but are counted in the small business
cateqory because they provided a business license in lieu of a fishing permit
during the application process.

CAR20 SOLID WASTE DEBRIS/SLASH DISPOSAL (Kort, Taylor and Team) is corrected
as follows:
Project completed; final project cost has been updated from $129,932.45 to

[$3142,907] $116,807.13.



